
 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Since January 2020, the City of San Jose has opened five Bridge Housing Communities for the purpose 

of providing interim housing for formerly unhoused individuals.  These communities give participants 

an opportunity to stabilize their lives and work toward self-sufficiency.   

 

The sixth site is planned for the South end of the parking lot bordered by Asbury Street on the north, 

N. San Pedro Street on the east, Taylor Street on the south, and Guadalupe Parkway on the west.  This 

area is colloquially referred to as the “Fed Lot” or the “RV Lot.”  

 

 
* Note, this image is the proposed site plan and may not reflect the final site plan. 
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ORDER 

 

All vehicles parked in the red area identified above shall be moved before 5:00 pm on Friday, 

October 8, 2021.   

 

 

         
        Anthony Mata 

        Chief of Police 
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